Dear Parents/Guardians,

This week we have had numerous positive cases of Covid at Sturgis Elementary. Almost
all positive cases will have the ability to return when we all return on January 18th. We will
continue the green phrase, however, if numbers continually increase it may lead us to the
next level of the district's Covid plan where face masks are recommended when we are not
able to social distance. We continue to thank you and appreciate you for keeping your
students home when they are not feeling well. When your child is out, please contact the
school prior to 8:30 regarding their absence.

Just a reminder there is no school on January 17th due to a teacher in-service day.

We will be postponing our family movie event that was scheduled for January 20th. We
will communicate with you when a new date has been selected for this event.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me.
Thank you,

Chantal Ligtenberg



